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St. Cecilia’s Public School celebrated on the onset of new academic session, its class I Cultural 

Presentation – School is Fun on 10th and 11th May 2023 amidst great splendor, zeal and 

resplendence. 

The two day extravaganza witnessed the benign presence of Madam Manager, Madam 

Principal, Coordinators (Senior, Middle and Primary), Academic Supervisor, Head Mistress-

Junior Wing and enthusiastic invitees – parents of class I participants. The networthy 

accomplishment was 100% participation of all students. The cultural presentations – School is 

Fun offered a repertoire of musical dance performances reflecting and depicting the alma 

mater as the second home wherein learning is a fun filled joyous journey. The mesmerizing 

performance by the tiny tots gathered immense applaud and accolade. 

Madam Principal congratulated all parents and teachers for the cultural feat and credited it to 

the relentless and dedicated efforts of cecilian fraternity. Madam Manager in her address 

congratulated the students and staff for their outstanding exhibit of meticulous talent. 

Primary wing Coordinator presented the ‘Vote of Thanks’ to conclude the cultural presentation 

which was held with pomp and grandeur. The celebration concluded on a blissful note 

envisioning the class I tiny tots to be the promising future of the globe.  


